
NEC-17/24/2023-UNDER SECRETARY(A) 
Government of India 

Ministry of Development of North Eastern Region 
Shh ee 

Vigyan Bhawan Annexe 
Maulana Azad Road 

New Delhi - 110011 

Dated: August 12, 2024 
To 

The Chief Secretaries, 

AlL8 States of NER. 

(As per list attached) 

Subject: Recommendations arising out from Inspection reports of various Projects. 

Sir, 

Tam directed to refer to subject matter and request you to implement the following 
recommendations of the Ministry with regard to field inspections of various projects being 
implemented under schemes of MDoNER or NEC: 

* Inspection has to be speeded up for ongoing projects, In next 6 months, all delayed 
projects must be inspected and corrective action is to be taken by the States and 
Implementing Agency 

* Proper display board indicating the name of the scheme and name of the Ministry / 
North Eastern Council prominently on the site, 

* Social Impact Analysis has to be taken up prominently and quantified. 

¢ In Agri and allied sector projects, wherever applicable, market linkages should be 
properly established and monitored. 

a All the State Govts. are requested to implement the recommendations, An early 
response in the matter will be highly appreciated. 

Yours faithfully, - 
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(Anjana) 
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India 

Email: nagpal.anjana@nic.in 

    
Copy to: 

The Secretary, NEC with the request to coordinate with all the State Govts./FTSUs/ Implementing Agencies for the field inspection and for taking review from the State Govts.


